
From: Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 1:46 PM 
To: Swift, Sydney <sswift@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: In support of File #220401 

 
 
 
From: Bruce Jacobs <bruce.jacobs@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 1:38 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: elizabeth jacobs <ejacobs@mcw.edu> 
Subject: In support of File #220401 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

As long-time residents of the Downer Avenue neighborhood and also long-time parishioners at 

St Mark's on Hackett, we strongly support the proposed apartment complex and new church 

parish hall.  

 

With the excellent neighborhood-friendly architecture of both projects, the increased density in 

the area will be a significant boost to the well-being of shops on Downer and provide more usage 

of our beautiful Lake Park. 

 

The proposed construction is a win-win for the neighborhood and St Mark's. 

 

Bruce and Elizabeth Jacobs 

2671 N. Wahl Avenue 
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